Following a question that you posed to us in your letter dated 18.10.2006/49460 and in continuation of our answer to your letter dated 16.10.2006/49127 and in accordance with the timely and accurate information provided to the investment community following the ASE’s regulation articles 281 and 285, with regards to publications of the financial press on the Moscow Lottery, our response is as follows:

 

Moscow’s Lottery has discontinued its draws since last week, which started in the end of December, 2005. During this period the Company gained useful conclusions and experience regarding the operations of games in the Russian gaming market. The financial and business implications from the discontinuation of the project are immaterial for the financials of INTRALOT.
It is noted that no decision has been taken regarding the alteration of the business structure that has already been communicated to the investment public for the operation of the Moscow Lottery, neither have any strategic alliances been finalized with regards to the expansion of the Company’s activities in Russia for the total Russian gaming market. Should there be any further developments regarding the above mentioned issues and should further decisions will be taken by the company’s competent corporate bodies, our Company will proceed to the appropriate announcements towards the regulating authorities and the investment public, as the existing legislation dictates. 

